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The Governance committee met to discuss the school’s Attendance and Leave policies. 
The committee is asking that a work group be established to look at the current practices and 
policies of STRIDE Academy, look at other district’s practices and policies and provide 
recommendations to the committee to bring forward to the board for consideration. The goal is 
to increase teacher attendance and rely less on an already shallow substitute teacher pool. 
 
The committee discussed upcoming elections for the spring as well as considering MACS 
membership and its benefits to the school. 
 
Meeting Adjorned at 8:18am 
 
Next meeting is on February 20th at 7:30am. 


